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School of Leaders 

Our next SoL will be held on Jan 13th place TBD, and 

will begin at 9:30 AM.  There is no SoL in December 

due to the Secretariat Retreat.  

We will continue reviewing the Rollos and how they 

may have changed, and how they form the mosaic of 

the Cursillo weekend.  This is a good opportunity to 

learn for anyone who aspires to work a Weekend.  

Please plan to attend.   

Also, keep in mind that the SoL is the venue to 

provide input into the direction of the Cursillo 

Movement in our diocese.  And the Secretariat needs 

your input! .If you have ideas that you would like 

considered, or want to help guide our Movement, you 

need to attend the SoLs. 

Date Meeting Type Location 

12/14 Off Secretariat Retreat 

01/13 In-Person TBD 

 

Weekend Dates for 2025 

March 27-30 Women’s Weekend 

August 14-17 Men’s Weekend 

Updated Application Form 

An updated weekend Application form is available 

on our website.  This new form should be used 

exclusively going forward.  The most significant 

change on the form is an increase in fees to attend 

the weekend.  This increase was needed to respond 

to rising costs at our retreat centers.  The decision to 

raise the fees was recommended by the SoL and 

accepted by the Secretariat.  As has always been the 

case, scholarship assistance is available if needed. 
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Secretariat Elections 

Welcome the new members of your Secretariat!  
We were blessed in having received a number 
of outstanding applications for our open 
positions on  the Secretariat. Voting at the 
November Secretariat Meeting produced the 
following results. 

1. Lay Director John Kutsor succeeds Bill 
Drescher 

2. Pre-Cursillo Chair Donna Tamas 
succeeds Lucy Arnold 

3. Post-Cursillo Chair Debbie Drescher 
succeeds Allen Smith 

These positions became effective as of the 
November Secretariat Meeting. 

Prayers Needed 

Healing 

Deacon Doug Moorer (Nerve Issue) – Cursillista 

In Memoriam 

John Kutsor Sr. – Father of John Kutsor 

Paul Semmens – Cursillista 

A Funeral Mass will be held at 2 p.m. Saturday, 

November 16th at Our Lady of the Valley Catholic 

Church in Fort Payne. He will lie in state at Our Lady 

of the Valley from 12 noon until the 2 p.m. hour of 

service. The family will also receive friends on 

Friday evening at Wilson Funeral Home in Fort 

Payne from 5 until 8 p.m. with a Rosary and Prayer 

service beginning at 7 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Happenings 

 

November SoL in Pell City! 

 

More SoL 
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